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Spring and Summer 2017 sees the National Conference and East Asia Apostolic Conference in 

Taiwan. There is always great preaching an people being born into the Kingdom of God. Something 

new has been added to the UPC of Taiwan. We (the board members) have voted to have a monthly 

combined service of all the churches on Taiwan with the National Superintendent preaching. The 

purpose for this is to bring the churches into closer unity and fellowship.  
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A GREAT BIG THANKS TO ALL SUPPORTERS 

OF GLOBAL MISSIONS without you we could do 

very little but because of you the Kingdom of God is 

being increased greatly. Ph # 636-229-7900


